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Project Overview
The Montana Department of Transportation 
(MDT) and its partner Knife River plan to 
improve traffic operations and enhance roadway 
safety features on Zoo Drive, between Shiloh 
Road and South Frontage Road, through the 
Zoo Drive Improvements project. Construction 
will begin this summer with anticipated 
completion in the fall of 2025.

• Widening and reconfiguring Zoo Drive to a 
five-lane roadway with two lanes in each 
direction and a center turn lane.

• Widening and reconfiguring a section of Gabel 
Road between Circle K and the intersection 
with Zoo Drive to a five-lane layout with four 
southbound lanes. This will include a second 
left turn lane from Gabel Road onto Zoo Drive, 
toward Interstate 90 (I-90).

• Intersection and traffic signal improvements.

• Pavement marking modifications.

• Median modifications.

• Additional connectivity for pedestrians and 
bicyclists.

• Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
upgrades.

• Widening the eastbound I-90 ramps. 

• Milling and paving the roadway.

*Project timeline and construction schedule may change 
depending on weather and other unforeseen circumstances.
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apply. Text STOP to cancel messages.Text alerts are not managed 
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Email: zoodrive@dowl.com

Phone: 406-577-7781

Website: https://mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/zoodrive/

**SMS Text Updates: Text ZOODRIVE to 833-648-0322
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